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Friday 2nd February 2024 
 
 
Dear Year 5 Parents and Carers, 
 
Earlier in the term, we posted a Dojo message in order to determine people who may be interested in 
buying tickets for the stage production of The Boy at the Back of the Class. Having read and enjoyed 
extracts of the book last term, it offers the children an exciting opportunity to see the story acted out on 
stage at a group discounted rate. Lots of you messaged registering your interest, so thank you for those 
replies. 
 
We are pleased to inform you that we have managed to reserve 14 pairs of tickets for the performance 
at 7pm on Wednesday 28th February 2024. If you would like to buy tickets for your child and yourself 
(remembering, as previously mentioned, that all responsibility for supervising children lies with the 
accompanying parent), you can now do so on ParentPay. The tickets are £17 per pair (child plus 
accompanying parent), much cheaper than the £23 for an adult ticket normally! These will be offered on 
a first come, first served basis and will only be secured by you once you have paid via ParentPay.  
 
If you purchase tickets and are coming to the event, please meet Mrs Harris at the theatre end of 
Northgate Car Park in Chichester at 6:30pm on Wednesday 28th February. We will then go in as a group 
booking altogether. You will need to make your own way to Chichester and please remember to leave 
plenty of time to allow for traffic and parking. There is a pay and display car park by the theatre should 
you wish to use this.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Mrs Harris and Mr Michica 
Year 5 Class Teachers 
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